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The existing system is functional. 

It gives voters a chance to review and research candidates and bills at their leisure. 

Ensures that voters can participate no matter their life schedule.  Would this proposal 

enact a state holiday to ensure we do not disenfranchise people that work during 

voting hour or are otherwise unable to attend a physical poll? 

 

This change would increase operational costs, disenfranchise voters, and limit voter 

knowledge.   

 

As someone originally not from Oregon and used to in-person ballot voting, I believe 

this system is superior in many ways.  This proposal is nothing more than 

grandstanding and a malicious attack on our democracy in the state. 


